
A guide to staying at Eshott Hall with your dog  

General Pet Policy Information:
•	� We love dogs here at Eshott Hall and are just as eager to meet your furry friends as we are to see 

the rest of their family, however, they are not allowed in upstairs bedrooms in the Hall or in the 
Restaurant. We have dog friendly rooms in the Stables and the Grange.

•	� If you wish to dine with your dog(s), please contact reception and ask to be seated in one of our 
dog friendly lounges.

•	� All exterior areas of the hotel and grounds are open to dogs but be aware that there are wild 
animals roaming the grounds and woodlands (rabbits, pheasants, etc), along with playing children 
and moving vehicles that service the site.

•	� We also ask that all but the most well-behaved dogs remain on leads inside the hotel buildings 
and in the garden.

•	� Please clean up after your dog using the dog waste bins located around the site.

•	� Please also be aware that for safety reasons, housekeeping will not enter your room if an 
unsupervised dog is present. If you wish for your room to be refreshed during the day or turned 
down in the evenings, please make sure to inform reception when you and your pet are out of the 
room, or if the dog is properly secured within a dog crate and not roaming free around the room.

•	 If you wish to bring more than 2 dogs, please speak with reception, as this limit may be able to be 
revised depending on the number and size of the dogs you are bringing. This will be judged by our 
management team on a case-by-case basis.

Allergy Precautions and Damages:
•	� At Eshott Hall we also strive to ensure that we accommodate those with pet allergies, so we kindly 

ask for you to refrain from allowing your pets onto furniture within the rooms and in particular 
public spaces like the lounges.

•	� Any damages caused by your pet, such as soiling within the room or scratches/bites on 
furnishings, or anything that requires additional cleaning services beyond the expected, will 
result in you being charged accordingly.

•	� We reiterate that your dogs are your responsibility, so please ensure that they are always under 
control.


